
October 17, 2017 

Dear Commission Members, 

My name is Nate Rangel.  I am a local river outfitter, President of our state outfitter trade association 
and the current outfitter representative and vice-chair on the County’s River Management Advisory 
Committee.    

I note that you’re going to review and accept the current Draft River Management Plan (your agenda 
item 17-1035).  As part of your discussion and understanding of this document I would ask that you 
thoroughly review all of the comments that the Board of Supervisors received this past month on 
September 26th regarding this document and it’s suggested actions.  You can view all of this at the 
County Legistar site here: 

https://eldorado.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3159803&GUID=0859128C-C5E7-4531-A3CF-
61CC328CB128&Options=&Search= 

I will be in attendance at your meeting Thursday to discuss our specific concerns and respond to any 
questions you may have. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Regards, 

Nate Rangel 

(530) 320-7384

 The legistar site: 
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